
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you have more than likely heard over the last couple of hours, from 6pm tonight the Perth 
Metropolitan Region; Peel Region and South West Region of Western Australia will be in a 
COVID total lockdown for the next FIVE (5) days.

From the WA Department of Education:

“The school holidays are extended for one week for the Perth, Peel and  Southwest 
region. These regions will go into full lockdown for 5 days. All staff in these regions are not to go 
to work.”

From Camp Australia OHSC

Camp Australia will not operate a holiday program on Monday at West Leederville Primary 
School. After meeting on Monday, management will be in contact with their clients to advise 
further.

From the ABC Web Site:

"Stay home; You cannot go to your holiday home.  Work at home remotely if you can. Do not 
move about the community unless you need those absolute essential services, food, and one 
hour exercise (with one other person).  Wear a mask at work and in the community.  Do not 
abuse the trust of your neighbours and cooperate."

I have also attached the Government link which provides clear instructions.

https://www.wa.gov.au/government/covid-19-coronavirus

I hope you enjoy another week with your kids. Stay happy and safe.

Warm regards,

Fiona Kelly

Principal


